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After-Hours Services Policy Clarification 

On July 9, MVP Health Care® (MVP) sent a FastFax announcing our new After-Hours policy 

effective October 15, 2019. MVP wanted to clarify that Code 99051, which states that Service(s) 

provided in the office during regularly scheduled evening, weekend, or holiday office hours, in 

addition to basic service, will not be reimbursed by MVP. To clarify, this guideline does not 

apply to Medicaid claims. MVP will reimburse Medicaid claims for code 99051.  

 

Healthy Practices Newsletter Update 
 

Earlier this year, MVP changed the publication schedule of Healthy Practices newsletter from 

bi-monthly to quarterly, starting April 2019. We are now updating our mailing distribution. 

Starting with the July 2019 issue, we will mail one copy of the newsletter to each group within 

our network. We will no longer send copies to individual providers within each group. 

 

We encourage all our providers to receive the newsletter electronically. To subscribe to the 

email and go paperless, login to your account at mvphealthcare.com/providers and select 

Communication Preferences. Providers who don’t currently have access to their account can 

visit mvphealthcare.com/ProviderRegister to request access using the new, simplified 

registration process. 

 


